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New Brunswick Faculty Council

Chair’s report

• Faculty Council officers from Camden, Newark, New 

Brunswick and RBHS campuses have met on November 12, 

2020.

• It was decided to form a group. This will not be an effort for 

forming a Rutgers-wide faculty council.

• Officers from each faculty councils will meet with President 

Holloway on a regular basis. 

• Faculty councils will provide updates on the current issues 

and activities.

• This group will seek President’s support for the inclusion of 

Faculty Councils into the University Policy library.  


